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From: Sam Thompson <samandjohnthompson@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, November 10, 2017 3:05 PM
To: Sidney Hill
Subject: Sandoval County Oil and Gas Ordnance

To the County Commissioners 

I oppose the loosing of regulations on gas and oil drilling in Sandoval County.  This ordnance is against the best 
interests of the health and safety of our families. 

Sam Thompson 
Resident Corrales 


